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PRESIDENT: Hayley Davies
VICE PRESIDENT: Tracey Batt
SECRETARY:  Amanda Weall
TREASURER: Laura Dancy

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
Nukara Asimus, Raichel Boros, Belinda Corey, Jessica Denholm
and Sara Osborne
We are joined by additional general committee members

E: hello@halidonpandc.org.au
W: halidonpandc.org.au
FB: Halidon Parents and Citizen's Group

Only a week to go till the Shop for your school competition
closes, Monday, 10th June. So get your receipts scanned
now!  If you don’t think you’ll have an opportunity to scan
them  yourself please arrange for your child to deposit
them in the black box near the canteen, and a member of
our P&C will arrange pick up and scan on your behalf.  Last
year, although we are the smallest school by population,
we won this competition, so let’s make it 2 years in a row!

https://www.woodvaleboulevard.com.au/shop-for-
school
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W I N T E R  I C Y  P O L E  T R E A T

On the last day of term, Friday, 28th June, the P&C will
be selling Icy Poles for $1 at lunchtime for any students
who wish to purchase one to celebrate the last day of
term.
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